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Our thanks go out to our employees as we, together, navigate through these uncertain times. We 
continue to take steps to ensure the health, safety and well-being of our employees as they remain 
our most valued assets. When possible, employees continue to work remotely to minimize foot 
traffic at our facilities. In addition, all personnel within our facilities continue to follow prescribed 
virus mitigation procedures as we continue to follow the guidance provided by the Centers for 
Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) as well as State and local public health authorities.

Our global supply and partner relationships are secure, and we remain committed to deliver 
exceptional value to our customers and business partners. Our entire organization remains fully 
committed to being flexible and transparent as we continue to support our valued stakeholders 
during these unsettled times. Warm regards for your continued safety as well as the safety of your 
families, friends and coworkers.
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